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H A P P Y  N E W  Y E A R  E V E R Y O N E !

We hope you all have had a nice break

celebrating the holidays with those whom

you treasure and love. As we embark on the

year 2021, we should be hopeful and

optimistic year! Although 2020 was an

unexpected and challenging year, we

pushed through and made the best of it. 

 

                                Monday & Tuesday                  12PM-8PM

                                Wednesday-Sunday                10AM-6PM      

 
 
 
 
 

                   

covid-19 safety protocols

 The pandemic has surely changed the way we live our lives and Grove Grocery is

no exception. Since March, we have altered our operations to ensure the safety of

our patrons. This includes only allowing one patron inside of the food pantry at a

time and wearing personal protective equipment (PPE) at all times during the

visit. In addition, we have implemented grocery order forms as a convenient and

contactless method for using the food pantry. That form can be accessed at

bit.ly/UMFoodBankOrders.  
  

Our social media platforms have our most

up-to-date information about upcoming

fundraisers, events, and changes to Grove

Grocery's operations, so following us is a

wonderful way to stay connected. 

Our spring Operating Hours  

Grove Grocery

@GroveGrocery

@GroveGrocery 

Find us on our social media! 


